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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 12:24 PM


To: Michael OFarrell - NOAA Federal; Eric Danner


Cc: Barbara Byrne; Dan Lawson - NOAA Federal


Subject: Fwd: Check-in with SWFSC on a few items in the SRKW prey analysis


Attachments: ChinookProduction_V3_clean for SWFSC.docx


Michael and Eric --

The CCVO, with help from PRD, is doing an analysis of effects of the operations of the CVP/SWP on SRKW


for our ESA section 7 consultation for those water delivery projects. John Hannon (Reclamation) provided an


analysis of effects to salmon from the perspective of prey base for SRKW.


Barb Byrne is the CCVO lead biologist on this and has identified two targeted points in John's analysis that she


would like to have a pass through SWFSC for a check on accuracy. These are at the bottom of p. 23, and on p.


25. Could you take a look and provide your thoughts on her questions?


We are unfortunately under time crunches with this project. It would be really great to get an answer by COB


Tuesday. Feel free to contact me or call Barb or Dan if you have any questions.


Thanks!


Cathy



